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24th Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year A) 17th September 2023 

2023/4 First Holy Communion Programme  We are run-
ning this course for children entering school year 4 and 
above starting in the autumn. The best preparation comes 
from the family, and the growing presence/familiarity the 
children can have with the Mass and the ‘rhythm of faith’ 
that we celebrate Sunday by Sunday through the seasons 
of the Church's year. If you have a child entering year 4+ 
and would like to join the programme please email: 
frfhcpnl@gmail.com before 24th September 
 

The Winter Night Shelter will be hosted at St Joseph’s on 
Tuesday evenings, if you can help contact the parish office 
 

Parish Sunday Lunches: We are planning to start these 
in October, might you volunteer with a group to host one of 
them?  Please contact the parish office to find out more 
 

Our SVP groups are reaching out to those in any kind of 
need, please call 07918980330 and they will call back. 
 

Our Catholic faith – do you want to learn a little more 
about our Faith? Do you have questions you would like to 
explore in an informal, friendly setting with other parishion-
ers for about an hour, with drinks and light refreshments  
provided.  We are delighted to run 3 new sessions this au-
tumn focusing on eternal life and our hope for Heaven: 
Week 1, Thurs 28 Sept: The Holy Spirit – no one gets into 
Heaven alone. Week 2, Thurs 5 Oct: Forgiveness, healing 
and the Sacrament of the Sick. Week 3. Thurs 12 Oct: 
Mary and the hope of Heaven – our longing for eternal life  
The sessions includes a short film, with Fr Stephen Wang, 
who has a real gift for sharing the richness of the Catholic 
faith. Start time 8.00pm in the PNL Centre at St Joseph’s. 
All welcome, for information: pnlfaithformation@gmail.com 
 

Enquirers group (RCIA) if you are thinking about becom-
ing a Catholic, or as an adult catholic you would like to 
‘catch-up’ on the sacraments of initiation (Confirmation and 
Holy Communion) a group meets regularly on a Monday 
evening and you would be most welcome.  For more infor-
mation please email rcia.pnl@gmail.com 
 

Season Of Creation 1st Sept-4th Oct - Webinar invite 
Tues 12

th
 Sept 7pm - Call of Creation: Reading the Signs 

of the Times - with Cafod in in conversation with Archbish-
op Peter Loy Chong of Fiji and Sr Margaret Atkins.  Please 
go to https://www.bigmarker.com/cafod/signsoftimes to 
register. Please go to laudatosimovement.org for more 
information about this ecumenical season - and/or come 
along to the parish Justice and Peace group on Wed 13

th
 

Sept in the meeting room at St Joseph's. 
 

Church Library -  a number of religious books have been 
donated to the parish and are available at the entrance of 
St Joseph’s—please feel free to browse and borrow at no 
cost any that may be of interest - return them afterwards! 
 

A "Magical Music Marathon" in aid of Practical Action-
Can you help to fill St Joseph's Church with music on Sat-
urday 21 October from 10am to 10pm? Music makers of all 
types and ages are invited to participate - single instru-
ments, groups, choirs will all be welcome. Welcomers, re-
freshment helpers etc will also be needed. Fill in a form (in 
churches) or contact pnljandp@gmail.com 
 

Volunteers Party Plans are developing for a celebration 
evening to which anyone and everyone who does anything 
in the parish is invited - the evening is planned for Fri 20th 
Oct in the PNL Centre St Josephs, details to follow. 
 

The Saturday Group is a social group for adults and we 
meet at St Joseph’s, Saturdays 3pm—5.15pm. Please join 
us for a chat, games, a drink, & sometimes even singing 
 

Parish safeguarding  - please note our parish safeguard-
ing has a new email address: sg1.pnl@abdiocese.org.uk  
 

Parents, babies and toddlers group hare having a rest 
for the summer and will start again on Wed 20

th
 Sept. 

 

Quinquennial Inspections by contracted surveyors for all 
our parish property are taking place soon - if you have no-
ticed something structurally that needs attention please 
email the parish office with your observations. 
 

Readers/EMHC’s - new rotas for the autumn are being 
prepared and we need more volunteers to spread the load. 
Please email: pnlministries@gmail.com 
 

Home Missions: This weekend there will be a 2nd collec-
tion for Home Missions. The proceeds will help the Bish-
ops of England and Wales  to develop new resources, 
pathways and strategies to serve and reach out to the mil-
lions who are no longer active in the heart of the parish 
family. We all know someone dear to us who is distant 
from the life of faith. Thank you in advance for your sup-
port of this vital ministry and work.  
 

Annual Missionan Appeal: Next weekend we will be 
joined by Father Melaku from the Comboni Missionaries.  
He will make an appeal at all our Masses. Following the 
appeal there will be retiring collection. For more infor-
mation about the Comboni Missions, please visit: https://
comboni.org/  Thank you for your support. 

Collections 
 

Offertory collection last weekend: £1105.95 
2nd collection Education Sunday: £283.14 

 

Second collection this weekend for: Home Missions 
 
 

Second collection next weekend for: Comboni Missions 
 

Thank you for your support. 

New parish email address: pnl@abdiocese.org.uk 
Please note that we have a new parish email address which has been given to us by the Diocese and helps with 
GDPR compliancy.  The old address (pnlparish@btconnect.com) had been severely restricted by our supplier, BT 
Business, effectively being made obsolete, at short notice. Please amend your email address book. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bigmarker.com%2Fcafod%2Fsignsoftimes&data=05%7C01%7Cpnl%40abdiocese.org.uk%7Cb9b33f8211b84d72a9d308dba99d66d8%7C2bf5dbc217ef4efca1c9ab2dc4edefd0%7C0%7C0%7C638290265721355424%7CUnknown%7CTWF
mailto:pnljandp@gmail.com
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Twenty-Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time (year A) 
Ecc 27:30-28:7; Ps 102; Rms 14:7-9; Mt 18: 21-35 

Response:  The Lord is compassion and love, 

 slow to anger and rich in mercy 

 

Sat 16 Sep 

St Joseph’s 17.30 Moya McCormick RIP 

Sun 17 Sep 

Holy Family 09.00 People of the parish 

St Joseph's 11.00 In thanksgiving 

St Teresa’s 17.30 Private int 

 

Mon 18 Sep   

St Teresa’s 10.00 For Interviews/exams 
 

Tue 19 Sep   

  No Mass 
 

Wed 20 Sep   

St Joseph’s 10.00 Liturgy of the Word 
 

Thur 21 Sep  St Matthew, Apostle and Evangelist 

Holy Family 10.00 In thanksgiving 
 

Fri 22 Sep   

St Joseph’s 10.00 Farrukh family intention 

 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday of Ordinary Time (year A) 
Is 55: 6-9; Ps 144; Ph 1:20-24, 27 Mt 20:1-16 

Response:  The Lord is compassion and love, 

 slow to anger and rich in mercy 

 

Sat 23 Sep 

St Joseph’s 17.30 Special Intention 

Sun 24 Sep 

Holy Family 09.00 People of the parish 

St Joseph's 11.00 Fr the Missions 

St Teresa’s 17.30 Private intention 

 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation can be celebrated by appointment. 
Please contact the parish office 

 

PARISH CLERGY: 
 

Fr Tony Bridson 
Dcn Tim Murrill (07545 175448) 

 

PARISH OFFICE  
 

MON - FRIDAY 9.30AM - 3.30PM 
01737 761017  

pnl@abdiocese.org.uk 
 

PARISH GIFT AID 
pnlgiftaid@gmail.com 

 

HALL HIRE ENQUIRES 
pnlhallhire@gmail.com 

 

PARISH SAFEGUARDING 
Katie Jones - c/o 01737 761017 

Sg1.pnl@abdiocese.org.uk 
 

SCHOOLS: 
St Joseph’s Pre-School - 07847221367 

www.stjosephspreschoolredhill.co.uk 
 

St Joseph’s Primary - 01737 765373 
www.stjosephs-redhill.surrey.sch.uk 

 

St Bede’s Secondary - 01737 212108 
www.st-bedes.surrey.sch.uk 

 

PARISH WEBSITE: 
www.thenativityofthelord.org.uk 

webmaster.pnlparish@gmail.com  
 

ST JOSEPH’S 17
TH

 REIGATE SCOUTS 
www.17threigate.org 

 

EAST SURREY HOSPITAL  
The hospital will not inform the Catho-
lic chaplain, Fr Alban (01293 431703), 
of your presence in the hospital un-
less a specific request is made by 
either yourself or your family for a vis-
it. If you would like a visit from him 
please ask the hospital staff or con-
tact him directly yourself. 
If you are going in hospital as a 
‘Planned Admission’ you are encour-
aged to contact Fr Tony to receive the 
Sacrament of the Sick prior to your 
Hospital stay. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  
THE SICK & HOUSEBOUND  

Francesco Ambrosio, David Corcoran, 
Margaret Leonard, Steven Biczók-
Hardy, David Pitt, Tomasina Harman, 
Margaret Murray, Zosia, Susan 
McMenamin, Shelagh Green, Patricia 
Blackwell, Jørgen Løvbakke, Chris 
Bayley, Jean Longley, Bridget Stew-
ard, Dilys Purtell, Rosaline Liberman, 
Brigid Gow, Anne Grier, Lydia Fagan, 
Maureen Wasson, Fr Laurence Quin-
Morris, Maria Dimaculangan, Michael 
Scoltock, Marion & Barry Scholefield, 
Malcolm & Maria Chelvanayagam, 
Damian Poole, Pat Weller, Margaret 
Byrne, Edith Rashbrook, Sarah Healy, 
Sheilanine Barrientos, Kathleen Beck-
ey, Claire Chantal, Richard & Meli 
Greaves, and all sick and housebound 
of our parish. 
 

If you or someone you know is sick & 
housebound and would like to receive 
Communion please contact the parish 
on 01737 761017.  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE OF THE SOUL OF 
 
Robert Flanagan RIP His funeral will take place on Monday 18th Sept at  
2.45pm at Surrey and Sussex Crematorium. 
 
Margaret Leonard RIP Her funeral has not yet been arranged  
 

Please remember them and their families in your prayers 

Prayers for the Sick - If you would like to add someone to the list, please 
make sure you have that person’s permission.  Please inform us when your 
loved one has recovered and can be removed from the list. Thank you. 
 

Visiting the Sick and Housebound Our Extraordinary ministers of Commun-
ion are bringing Communion to our parish’s frailer members and currently we 
have about 50 being visited monthly. Our SVP members also visit on a regular 
basis.  If you know of anyone who cannot come to Mass and would like such a 
visit please contact the parish office after obtaining their permission. 

mailto:webmaster.pnlparish@gmail.com

